
20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are extremely lucky to have been able to book author behaviour specialist, Tracey Campbell to lead 
the workshop below at our school. 
 
With all the pressures on parents and carers – and also on children, it is a great time to hear from an 
expert and also to share our own experiences so others can learn from them, both good and bad! 
 
We are limited to 40 parents and carers so please book your place for the day as soon as possible. 
 
Refreshments and lunch will be provided and if you have young, preschool aged children you are welcome 
to bring them along. 
 
To secure your place, click on the link https://forms.gle/CN9g2nhi7K7BKkUK8. Our learning mentors will 
be in touch with you after half term. A separate link to the form to apply for a place has also been sent by 
text message. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Hina Shah – Headteacher 

                                 
    
    
            

 
 
 


